

Russ Williams

Dear Russ

The Big Toe Ball

I just wanted to write and thank you properly for your help, skills and performance at the Big Toe Ball.

I am so pleased (and relieved) with how the ball went. We have had some wonderful, positive feedback. Our two aims were to make sure everyone had a good night and to raise some money for Cancer Research UK. I am very proud to say that I think we managed both.

We don't quite know the final total yet, although we are close to settling everything. However, we do know that we managed to raise over £20,000. We are thrilled, especially as none of us had ever organised anything like this before.

The auction itself generated about £12,000. You were a significant factor in making the auction such a success. In addition, it was great to have you there, running things. Your performance was excellent and many people have commented on how entertaining you were. You advice before the event was invaluable and we counted ourselves lucky to be able to draw on your experience. You really helped us to put on a seamless and successful night and I am very grateful.

I hope you have a very happy Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Jane Francis